M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
Burlington Elementary - Contract with The Children’s
Theatre for the following dates:

10/17/19 – Casper The Friendly Musical
12/12/19 – A Charlie Brown Christmas
3/5/20 – Annie Jr.
4/30/20 – Roald Dahl’s Matilda The Musical

Attached is the contract with The Children’s Theatre for  
Burlington Elementary
I recommend the board approve the contract, as presented.
